
2024-25 Suggested Supply Request 

Lake St. George Elementary 4th Grade 

The 4th-grade teachers want to make things easier for our parents when 

buying school supplies for the next school year.  We will purchase ALL 

needed supplies for everyone.  By doing this, items can be bought in bulk, 

which means a savings for all of us.  We are asking that each family 

donate $20.00 to help cover the cost of these expenses. At the start of 

school, and throughout the year, we will provide your child with all the 

supplies needed for a successful year. 

 

FAMILIES WILL NEED TO PURCHASE: 

• Headphones MUST be provided by each family AND must stay at 

school (or in their laptop case).  Your child will need to use the 

headphones daily in class.  

• Personal “spill proof” water bottle, filled with plain water daily. 

 

If you are interested, the following are some additional items that we will 

need to keep the classroom running smoothly.  These are not school 

supplies, but rather items used by the whole class.  If you would like to 

donate any of these things, it would be greatly appreciated!  Feel free to 

send them in at any time! 

o Tissues o Hand Soap 
o Extra headphones o Paper towels 

 

Individual teachers may have additional wish list items! 

Thank you for your support! 

Lake St. George 4th Grade Team 


